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World Book Day Thursday 2nd March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We look forward to our celebration of books on Thursday, 2nd March. The children 

can come to school dressed up as their favourite book character however it is not 

necessary to buy a new costume. They may like to bring their favourite book, we want 

the day to be about celebrate reading and books. 

We will be meeting an illustrator of children books, Peter Kavanagh. He will be signing 

copies of his books after school, which will be available to purchase. 

 

                                                              
 

We will also be having a fun run, see sponsor form attached, to raise money for new 

library books. The children will be asked to complete an active mile and get sponsored 

for their efforts. 

 

There is a lot more information about sharing stories on the world book day website: 

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ 

 

We are looking forward to a great day, 

 

Emma Borthwick 

 

Deputy Head/Literacy lead 
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Suffield Park Infant School Sponsored Fun Run 

 

 
 

 

Name of child: 

 

Class: 

 

 

I will run 3-5 laps to raise money for new books at my school. 

 

 

 

Name Amount Signed 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

Please return money and form to school by Friday 10th March. 

Thank you. 


